Marchese, Deborah

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Koontz, Lori

Tuesday, May 03, 2016 9:30 AM

Robert Rudd (rrudd@tierraeng.com)

Scott, Jimmy; Marchese, Deborah; Jeffrey Begovich
N Hancock Rd Change Orders

Robert, when can we expect to receive the change order package to finalize this project? Keep in mind we will
need to schedule it for BCC approval and I'd like to make that happen as soon as possible — especially before
we have our ribbon cutting ceremony that we are looking to have the first part of June.

I know there are many items to this one. Even if you have to piece meal it so we can start working on it, I will

take what you have.

Thank you,
Lori

Lori L. Koowtz | Road Operations Division Manager | Lake County Public Works Department | 352-243-

6439



